
Tribute Card Request Form
Tribute cards are a thoughtful way to honour a friend, loved one or someone special.  

When you make a contribution, BC Council for Families sends a card to the honouree stating that  

a gift has been made in his or her honour on your behalf. Sending a tribute card is also the perfect 

way to say: Happy Birthday, Congratulations, Thank You or even Thinking of You!
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I would like to send a Tribute Card 
 In Honour   In Memory

Send card to:
First Name 	 Last Name
Address
City	 Province	 Postal Code

Personal Greating (please keep to 2 sentences)

Select your card

Council for Families Council for FamiliesCouncil for Families Council for Families

	 	 	 

Turn over to complete payment information.
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Designate Tribute

I would like this gift to support the following program or endowment fund:
 Carol’s Endowment Fund	  Early Childhood Training Programs
 BC Council for Families Endowment Fund	  Children 6 – 12 yrs Training Programs
 Family Training Programs	  Youth 13 – 18 Training Programs	
	 	
Tribute Total	  $15 (minimum)	  $25	  $50	  $100	  Other

Payment information
 VISA 	  MasterCard 	  Cheque or money order enclosed

Name on Credit Card
Card number 	 Security Code	 Expiry Date
Signature

First Name 	 Last Name
Address
City	 Province	 Postal Code
Telephone 	 Fax
Email

Returning this form
You can return this form to the BC Council for Families by faxing it to: 1 604 678 8886
Or by mail or email: BC Council for Families 208 – 1600 W 6th Ave, Vancouver BC, V6J 1R3  bccf@bccf.ca

BC Council for Families will issue a charitable donation receipt for the year in which the contribution was made for any donations of $25 or more.


